
                                                                                                                               
  March 15, 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

Our home is a major construction site at this point, with lots of noise and mess. The Italian team of workers that were working on 
our building have been switched out for a group of Egyptians, and there seem to be some workers of other nationalities working on 
the twin building. 

Gabriella’s eardrum perforated again, and we discovered that the real problem was mastoiditis—that the first round of antibiotics 
had only kept at bay for a bit. She (and either Tom or I) spent 5 days in the hospital while they treated her through IV antibiotics. We 
thank God for good medical help and for the mastoiditis being caught (largely because of the re-perforated eardrum) 
before it became a much more serious problem and for her complete healing. Elisabetta is continuing to improve after her 
surgery, but Giulia is still waiting for the results from her biopsy. Unfortunately, we are are still passing sickness around (and 
around) our family and dealing with other health issues. 

Thank you for praying for my meeting with the middle school professors in charge of Daniela’s end-of-the-year exams. It did not 
go well, so we did some prayer and research and then requested a second meeting (that Tom attended instead of me). The 
professors and Tom were able to come to a compromise on the new material they were requiring, and Daniela has begun studying 
some of it (along with her regular homeschooling). 

Sunday evening, March 19, we will be holding a testimony and favorite hymn service with refreshments afterwards. We are also 
planning a church lunch after the morning service on Easter Sunday. 

I have written the Easter tract, but it has not been proofread by an Italian yet. Please continue to pray for this process.  

We ask your continued prayers for our friends and neighbor’s salvation, including: Alberto, Gina, Diego, Piero, Liliana, Mario, 
Monaldo, Simone, Tito, Piera, and Santino. 

Thank you for your prayers and interest in our ministry. We wish you a wonderful celebration of our Savior’s resurrection. 

Stephanie for Tom, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, & Gabriella



